
Cyber Café for Parents of 

Children in Years 5 and 6 

 

Find out about how children can stay safe 
online, try out some fun activities and 

games with your child and enjoy coffee and 
biscuits! 

 

On Monday 8th July 2018 at 2.00 pm in  

the School Hall  
 

Please let Mrs Clarke know if you can join us: 

 
Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk  


